

## LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk
Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

29th November, 2016

Dear Parents,

## THE NATIVITY - PRE-SCHOOL AND CLASS 1

With this letter, you should receive your tickets for 'The Nativity' which will start at 6.00pm on Tuesday 6<sup>th</sup> December. There are still some tickets available for the evening performance, should you require any additional ones. Your children will need to arrive at 5.30pm, either wearing their costumes (Pre-School) or to get changed into their costumes (Class 1). You may then make your way to the Hall where refreshments will be served. The children should be collected from their normal exit at 6.40pm.

During the performance, we ask that you remain seated and not stand in the aisles or at the back of the hall, particularly near the DVD camera. Ace Communications will be producing a DVD of the production, which can be ordered from the School Office from Wednesday  $7^{th}$  December, at a cost of £5.00.

The Dress Rehearsal is taking place on Monday 5<sup>th</sup> December at 1.30pm. Although tickets have been allocated, there are still some available from Mrs Clarke in the School Office.

Thank you for your continued support - we hope you enjoy the performances.

Yours sincerely,

S A Barnard-Taylor (Mrs) Headteacher















